
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO: MEMBERS OF THE FACILITY ASSOCIATION 

ATTENTION: CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  

BULLETIN NO: F18 – 031 

DATE: MAY 7, 2018 

SUBJECT: FACILITY ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT & CEO RECRUITING  

 HAS BEGUN  

 
Further to Bulletin F18-010, please be reminded that Facility Association President and CEO David 

“Dave” Simpson will be retiring by the end of the calendar year. 

 

With the support of the Facility Association Board of Directors, the Governance and Human Resources 

Committee of the Board has developed a Recruiting Plan to ensure the best and most qualified 

candidate is recruited for the role.  

 

The Committee has engaged Boyden Canada (https://www.boyden.ca/canada/) to support the 

Recruiting Plan. Leading the search at Boyden is Managing Partner Kevin Gormely.  

 

Members will be kept apprised of developments. 

 

 

 

 

 

George Hardy  

Board Chair 

https://www.boyden.ca/canada/

